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Group Activities

1950’s -1959 Quiz

We began the group quiz on a Thursday
morning and introduced it as "Thinking
Thursday”. This allowed our service users to
get their brains working and also taking them Quiz

back to the 50s to reminice on past events.

Cowboy Craft

We created our home-made country
and western theme banners ready for
our party. These were displayed above
the telly in the ground floor lounge.
Individuals made their own unique
boots which created a wonderful
display.




Hosted by Rachel, Service users staff and
families had a lot of fun at the country and
western party. This included a photo shoot
games, music and also also a wonderful
buffet created by our lovely chef Agnese.




Llanover Hall
with Oak House

On most Wednesdays we join Oak house at
Llanover Hall which is situated in between
both homes. This gives our service users a
chance to be in surroundings and also make
new friends. All who attended this week had
a lovely time the opportunity to look back on
some old memorabilia, including a toffee tin
make up and cough sweets.




Upcoming events

Sarah Lally manager of Romilly Nursing Home will be
taking part in a 15,000 foot skydive on Saturday 3rd
August 2024.

We are kindly asking for donations to support Sarah in
this event and all money raised will be split equally
between the activity fund and also the Marie Curie
charity.

The choice of charity was chosen by our service users
through a multiple-choice survey.

All donations can be given to Hillary at the admin
office or to the activity coordinators Melissa and Rachel

All moneys to be in by Saturday 31st August 2024

Many Thanks Activity Team

If you have any interesting stories or if there is anything you
would like to add to our next newsletter please email your
story to activities@romillynursinghome.co.uk, You can also find us on Facebook, and see
photos of your loved ones on there.
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